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LCRT Reaches 60% Design Milestone
The LCRT project team is thrilled to share that we have reached a significant 
project milestone: 60% design! 
The LCRT Executive Leadership Team approved the project’s 60% design plans in September 
2024. These plans outline more specific details about the project’s design that our team has been 
working to refine, expand, and update since the project completed 30% design in 2022. 

The 60% plans will inform the project’s final design, building on the work we have done to date 
and equipping us for the future by positioning the project to continue advancing.

We look forward to continuing to engage with community members as the project progresses. 
In December, we’ll be heading out into the community to present LCRT’s 60% plans, and over 
the next several months, we will be coordinating and engaging with on-corridor businesses and 
property owners to ensure an accessible and equitable right-of-way acquisition process. 

We are excited to begin work to finalize the project’s design and progress towards construction 
and anticipated project completion in 2030.

Summer Outreach 
We remain committed to active engagement in the community as the project 
moves forward. 

Summer Outreach 
Spanglish Community Event 7/13

Trident Technical College 7/13

Reynolds Avenue Station Area Community & Business Tour 7/16

ULI Development 101 Panel 7/18

North Charleston City Council Committee Meeting 7/18

Charleston Museum Stakeholder Outreach 7/19

BRT Chapel Hill Meeting 7/29

Backpack for Bright Futures 8/3

First Day Festival 8/11

Palmetto Vision Alliance 8/13

Shipwatch Square Public Meeting 9/17
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